Steubenville East 2025 §

Calling all high schoolers! Join us from July 25th-27th at
the Steubenville East Conference in Springfield, MA for an _
empowering retreat where you will;

Exp.erlence the.pea-c.e of Jesus “For the Lord your God
Christ through inspiring talks, 5 A ; -

: ; Is a consuming fire...
praise & worship, and the Detiotornm e,

sacraments "
e Connect with hundreds of other

Catholic teens J 5""-
e Return home with memories that L8

will last a lifetime

We will be attending with our
surrounding parishes: St.
Patricks, Saints Mary & Joseph
& St. Matthew Parish.

RSVP by Mon. April 28" —

$50 to hold your spot, the rest
we hope to fundraise. Checks
may be made out to St.
Patrick Parish.

Contact Meghan Landry at .
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